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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 12:10 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)
Subject: Public Hearing Comments

Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project 
 
Name: Brian D. Shirey 
Phone: 302/236-9878 
Email Address: bshireyesq@gmail.com 
Organization: Private Citizen 
 
Comments: 
Local government officials in Rehoboth, Dewey and Bethany should not be allowed to make decisions like this. The State 
of Delaware (DNREC) has a legal and fiduciary obligation to deny permits for this project. It is a Maryland project. It does 
not benefit Delaware citizens, and Delawareans should not have to subsidizes and support it by allowing US Wind's 
infrastructure to go through, over or under Delaware lands. Maryland should have to deal with the land requirements. 
The fact that their coastal areas won't allow it speaks volumes. Finally, if the feds thinks the project is so great, let the 
cables make landfall on Assateague Island or some other federal parklands.  
 


